
 

 

November 30, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
 
RE: Updating Legal Name from Thinking Phones, Inc. to Fuze, Inc. 

Dear Staff, 

Thinking Phones, Inc. (” Thinking Phones”) was approved to provide interconnected voice over internet 
protocol service (iVoIP) in case No. DA-2015-0295 on May 30, 2015.  Thinking Phones has changed their 
name to Fuze, Inc. and already completed this with the Missouri Secretary of State.  Attached is a copy 
of the Company’s updated certificate. 

Please update your records to reflect this name change effective immediately.  I, Mark Lammert, attests 
that this information is true and correct. The Company information in EFIS is accurate. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 260-1011 or email at regulatory@csilongwood.com if you 
have questions or concerns.  

Best Regards,  

/s/ Mark Lammert 
 
Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Fuze, Inc. 
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